
Greetings Hampton Family, 

I am reaching out to you for assistance with the 2024 Fall enrollment and matriculation process for your 

student.  By now, your future Pirate should have received correspondence via HU Email regarding the 

process for obtaining their HU student identification card.      I am asking (begging) parents and 

guardians to review the information below and assist your student as needed to ensure that this 

process is correctly completed by July 31, 2025.    

We are laser-focused on streamlining and making our processes more efficient.  Let’s work together to 

ensure that your student has a “Move-In Ready” orientation experience.  Remember, ask your future 

Pirate to complete this very important step in the Hampton University matriculation process by July 31, 

2024.  Failure to adhere to this deadline may impact the arrival check-in process.  We can’t wait to 

welcome our newest Pirate family members in August! 

For additional information or if assistance is needed please email HUPDPhoto@hamptonu.edu 

Kind regards, 

Angela Nixon Boyd 

Assistant Vice President for Enrollment Management and Dean of Admission 
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